Welcome to Year 1!

Within our Curriculum newsletter you will be able to find everything that we are going to be learning about
this ferm, including what will be needed in terms of PE days and kit. We hope you find this information use-
ful and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask!

Miss Forbes and Miss Kirkbride

English

This half-term, we will be focusing on using our
phonics to help us write labels and captions.
We will use characters from a range of stories
as a stimulus for this and as we get better we
will think about using adjectives to describe
parts of the character. We will then use these
skills to link to our work in Science about labelling the parts of the
body.
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After half-term, we will begin to develop
our understanding of simple sentence struc-
ture, focusing on nouns and verbs, as well
as when we need a capital letter and a full
stop! We will also learn about a simple story
structure and use the story of Beegu by
Alexis Deacon fo help us.

Alexis Deacon

BEEGU

Science b4

In science this term, we will be learning about: bﬂ
Identifying and naming the different parts of

our bodies and start to explore what different things our
bodies can do. We will then go on to find out about each
of the five senses in detail through engaging activities
and investigations.

We will also begin learning about how weather and day
length affect animals and humans. They will also be en-
couraged to use their own experiences and the infor-
mation provided to come to conclusions about how liv-
ing things adapt to seasonal changes.

History =

In History this term, we will be learning about:

the history of toys. We will think albout and discuss

our favourite toys and then go on fo look at what toys

were like in the past and how they are different to toys
foday.

Geography

In Geography this term, we will be learning about: @
the fown, country and continent they live in . We

will find out where the United Kingdom is located on a
world map and explore the features of the countries and
capital cities of the UK, before finding out more about
their local area.

Design and technology
In D&T this ferm, we will be learning about:

Making sturdy structures in the context of homes.
We will begin to design, make and evaluate our own
model houses, thinking like engineers!
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Music .
In Music this term, we will be learning =)
about:

Pulse, rhythm and pitch and how these work to-
gether to form a song

After half-term we will continue to develop this un-
derstanding in addition to rapping, dancing and
singing largely in tune.

RE
In RE this term, we will be learning about:

e  What we can learn about Christianity
from visiting a church
e  What Christians believe about God

e  Why gifts are given at Christmas
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Computing

In Computing this term, we will be leaming
about:

Developing our understanding of fechnology
and how it can help us. We will become more
familiar with the different components of a com-
puter by developing our keyboard and mouse skills, and also start
to consider how to use technology responsibly.

After half-term, we will explore the world of digital art and its excit-
ing range of creative tools. We will create our own paintings,
while getting inspiration from a range of other artists. We will con-
clude by asking ourselves to consider our preferences when
painting with, and without, the use of digital devices.




